
3. POLICE SCOTLAND UPDATE 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by PC Russell Rosie and PC Mark Hancock providing an update on 
performance, activities and issues across the ward for the period 31 
January 2020. 

 The report recommended that the committee note the contents of the 
report. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 

 


